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UNITED STATES SENATE 

July23, 1974 u 
Dear Bob: 

Just a note to thank you for support-
ing my amendment last Thursday which would 
have eliminated the back-up centers from the 
Legal Services Corporation. 

I regret that a great many Senators 
were misled into believing the fiction that 
the bill, as passed, had excluded these centers. 
If and when this independent corporation begins 
to function, I predict that there will be con-
siderable dismay. 

Thank you again, and kindest personal 
regards. 

Sincerely, 

~•o•t.. 
The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senator 
Suite 223 7, Dirksen Building 
Washington, D. C. 20510 
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